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The Wolf Township Board of Supervisors met on  March 11, 2019 for their regular 

meeting and Conditional Use Hearing at the Municipal Building located at 695 Rte. 405 

Hwy., Hughesville. 

 

Supervisors   Dean Barto, Gregg Clayton and David Thomas were present.   Rick Marsh, 

Chairman of the Hughesville Wolf Joint Municipal Authority and Bill Edner, Wolf 

Township Water Authority Representative attended the meeting and gave reports. 

 

The Board approved an add-on subdivision for Steve & Julie Tetreault and a two lot 

subdivision for Dan & Rebecca Berninger.  Both were recommended for approval by the 

Township Planning Commission.   

  

The Planning Commission also reviewed the conditional use application of Susquehanna 

Real Estate for a Daycare Center at 745 Rte. 405 Hwy., the Ashley Plaza.  The plaza is 

designed to accommodate retail and service oriented businesses.  The Board of 

Supervisors approved the application with conditions. 

 

The Municipal & School Earned Income Tax Office no longer mails out tax return forms.   

Final Earned Income Tax Return Forms are available at the Township Office. 

 

The   Planning Commission will meet Monday, April 1 at 7pm for their next regular 

meeting.     The Board of Supervisors will meet on April 8, 2019 at 7:00pm for their 

regular monthly meeting.      All meetings are held at the Municipal Building.  The public 

is always welcome.    


